
May 8, 2020
ATTENTION: All Employees, Physicians, Residents and Students

Updated Visitor Policy Takes Effect May 11

On Monday, May 11, Tulane Health System will implement a new visitors policy that will allow one visitor per patient (inpatient and outpatient) throughout our facilities during visiting hours. Our
visiting hours at Tulane Medical Center and Tulane Lakeside Hospital will be 8 a.m. – 6 p.m., seven days a week. We will continue to screen all visitors, follow our universal masking policy and ask
visitors to practice social distancing.
The exceptions to this policy are:

·  No visitors are allowed for patients in the COVID-19 areas.
·  No visitors are allowed inside the facility if they screen positive.

We are in the process of updating the signage in our facilities to reflect this new policy, as well as on our website and social media channels. 

Thank you for your continued efforts to keep our facilities safe for our patients, visitors and colleagues.
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https://nam03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fhcahealthcare.com%2F&data=02%7C01%7Cdpenniso%40tulane.edu%7C2d385a4271004b3d512108d7f392f762%7C9de9818325d94b139fc34de5489c1f3b%7C0%7C0%7C637245684880946844&sdata=FiCi8BsuN1KsH%2BsWKLwR6UmTkQITXclApjymxberLkI%3D&reserved=0
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